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Quartiers en Crise - European Regeneration Areas' Network 

Report


QeC-ERAN Executive Bureau Meeting  
Held in Brussels on 19/09/06
Present: Lionel Martijn (President);Eric Doisment (substitute for Michel Wilgaut) ; Luisa Avedano; Brian Barry;  and Haroon Saad.
Apologies: Alain Perdreau,  Michel Wilgaut ,Andrea del Mercato and Roberto Tricarico;
In Attendence: Geraldine Tierney and  Cathy Lespiaucq (only for financial report)
The following Items were discussed and actions agreed:

	Item
	Comment
	Action

	1. Minutes 7 June  2006
	Agreed 
	

	2. Actions Arising
	Lionel gave feedback in respect of the visit to Anamur in Turkey. The delegation had been extremely well received and there was also local press coverage. The main issue is one of language. QeC-ERAN office has followed up and sent letter and also membership pack.
There is also an interest from Kyseri, another city which is interested in potentially becoming members. 
	1. Follow up to membership details sent.

	3. Directors report
	The Director report had been previously circulated. The following aspects were noted: 

· The membership of the Province of Crotone was accepted. 

· The Federation of Municipalities and provinces for the region of Castilla la Mancha has applied for membership.
· EB member plus Director to make visits to new members in order to ensure that the network understands their needs.
· St Remy in the Charlon –sur Soane metropole has expressed interest in joining. 
	1. Director to contact Jose Luis in respect to the outstanding payment from Toledo.
2. Executive Bureau to make decision in respect of Toledo at next EB meeting

3. Delegations to be arranged to visit Crotone/Cutro; Charlon-sur Saone/St Remy and Glasgow



	4.Financial Report
	2005 accounts have been audited. Cathy presented the accounts. They show a surplus of just over €40,000 for the year. 
	1. English version of the accounts will be sent by Cathy. 
2. Director to transfer €80,000 into reserve account

3. Cathy to provide management support to staff managing budgets.



	5. Annual General Meeting
	The draft programme was circulated and discussed;
	1. New members to be asked to present at agm
2. Nominations for EB would be sent out with a closing date of 14 November

3. Director to write a short explanation of the role of the EB to be sent out with Nomination form.
4.There should be a follow up meeting with Eric to finalise programme with a view to having a participative session on Saturday morning.

	6.Work priorities 2007 
	The report was discussed but it needs to be presented as strategy and work programme 2007.
The proposed extension of network workshops to 3 nights will need to be costed before making such a commitment

The proposed international conference in Buenos Aires needs to be presented to members at AGM and then take a decision. 
	1. Director to revise the report as agreed.
2. Presentation to be made to members in respect of international conference.


	7. Date of Next Meeting
	23/11/06 in Charleroi at 16:00 
	



